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6th October 2014


2nd /3RD/ 4TH CLASS
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Maths Week Ireland 2014 will take place from 11th October – 18th October 2014. We are making a special effort at Powerstown ETNS to mark the occasion.

Parents and Guardians are asked to assist us by participating in the “3D Monsters V Aliens” activity on the morning of Tuesday 1.30pm-2.00pm in your child’s classroom.  Parents and guardians are invited to come into their child’s class and help them construct a 3D monster or alien using only recyclable items from home and school e.g. tinfoil, cereal boxes, sweet wrappers, plastic cups. Teachers will have all the materials laid out on the table with simple instructions. Please let the class teacher know if you can come in Tuesday morning. 

Throughout the week the children will participate in numerous quizzes, maths trails and maths challenges. We will keep you updates on our Maths activities through our school website and class blogs. 
We look forward to seeing all on Tuesday.

Kind regards

_____________________

Helena Trench

